Steven SeEe

From: Laura Rom <larom5660@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2024 2:11 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H7884

Please, | implore you to support House Bill # 7884 to protect our children from irreversible harm. Children do not have
the mental capacity, especially when they are in crisis, depressed, suicidal or just angry at their parents or the world to
make the kind of alterations to their bodies that this bill would prevent. Allow them to make these crucial decisions as
adults, there is a very good reason why children under 18 cannot make medical decisions.

Secondly, it is incomprehensible to use taxpayer dollars to cause harm to children.

Laura Rom

37 Skagerrak Rd
Charlestown, RI. 02813
401 864-7881
Larom5660@gmail.com



